
 

 
Appendix 5.2 of the EIA provides a baseline of the historic environment within and around this 
application area.  The document does not provide any recommendations for mitigation. I have 
assessed the document and can conclude that there is little potential for direct impacts from the 
proposed development. It is not considered that mitigation such as monitoring during construction is 
justified in this instance. No condition is therefore requested for this application. 
 
Please let me know if you ned any additional clarification at this stage. 
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